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January 2022 
 
 
Health and Safety Protocole Update 
 
 
In order to ensure a safe return for all students on Monday, January 10, 2022, 
the entire Côte du Soleil team has been implementing the health and safety 
recommendations issued by the Province. As a reminder: 
 
* please complete a daily health check before sending your child to school 
* Students should stay home when sick 
* Please follow public health recommendations 
 
Some additional measures in place at the school include: 
 
* classrooms have been reorganized to maximize space between students 
* students will have different access points to enter and exit the school 
* staff/parent meetings will be exclusively virtual 
* access to the school is limited to visitors directly supporting the learning/safe 
environment 
* masks must be worn by all students and staff 
* students should wash their hands frequently 
* physical distancing is encouraged and students should not share materials/food 
* frequently used surfaces are disinfected daily 
 
Please contact your child's teacher or myself for any additional questions. 
 
 
 
Vincent Bergeron (il, he) 
Directeur | Principal 
 


